
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/4/2013 3:24:59 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Confirming 

Sunil 

Just got off the phone with Mel Christopher at the Control Center. He is nearly certain that the 
one class out/lower pressure issues are not currently influencing the need to curtail. 

But he is double checking and will confirm by 4:00 today. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0268856 

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov

